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December 10, 2002 
 
 
 

NOTICE RESCHEDULING HEARING ON  
SETTLEMENT PROPOSAL 
(Friday, December 20, 2002) 

 
 
RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Basin Frozen 

Foods, Inc., Docket No. UG-020230 and UG-020232 
 
TO ALL PARTIES:  
 
On December 2, 2002, the Commission issued a notice to all parties scheduling a 
hearing on the proposed settlement stipulation in this matter for December 12, 
2002.  It has become necessary to reschedule this hearing to a later date to 
accommodate the availability of the Commissioners.  The Commission will 
convene a hearing for purposes of exploring the terms and conditions of the 
settlement and to determine whether the result of the settlement is consistent 
with the public interest.   
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a hearing on the proposed settlement will be 
held on Friday, December 20, 2002, beginning at 9:30 a.m. in Room 206, 
Chandler Plaza Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, 
Washington. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
MARJORIE R. SCHAER 
Administrative Law Judge 


